3/19/2021 RECEIVED
City of Allen

MAR 19 2001

City Secretary’s Office
Mr. Eric Ellwanger, City Manager
City of Allen
Allen Civic Plaza
305 Century Parkway
Allen, Texas 75013
RE: NTMWD Board Reappointment

Dear Mr. Ellwanger,

This letter is to inform you, the Mayor, and the City Council Members that | do want to be

reappointed as a Director to the North Texas Municipal Water District.

As you know we are in the process of hiring a new Executive Director, and | would like to
see that completed. We are also nearing the completion of Lake Bios D Arc and all of the
ancillary facilities required to deliver water to our customers.

Our next major effort is to develop even more water that will be needed by 2040.

Should you or the Council ever need a more comprehensive report on the activities of the
District please contact me. If | don’t know the answer, | know who to call to get the
answer.

Sincerely

James D. Kerr



